
PO Box 1019, Richmond 3121
P: 1300 182 457  E: contact@liquor.vic.gov.au
liquor.vic.gov.au

1 of 2July 2023 

Application

Removal of demerit points

Name of current licensee/permittee

Name of previous licensee/permittee

Date licence transfer granted

Number of demerit points 
seeking to have removed

Licence/permit details
ACN (if applicable)Licence or permit number

/ /

Evidence in support of application

Before removing a demerit point, Liquor Control Victoria must 
be satisfied that sufficient measures have been taken to improve 
compliance with liquor laws. 

Are you providing any written evidence?

Please attach any written evidenceYES 

NO
Please list the written evidence provided.

Fax numberDaytime telephone number

Contact details
Business hours contact details for you/your representative
Contact name

Postcode

Postal address

Email

Premises details
Name and address of licensed premises
Trading name (ie registered business name)

Postcode

Street address

Postcode

Postal address (for service of notices if different from street address)

Premises email

I declare/certify that:
• �the information contained in this application, including

attachments and written evidence, is true and correct
• �if a body corporate applicant, I am authorised to sign this

application on behalf of the body corporate

Signature/declaration

Name 

Date
/          /

Name 

Date
/          /

Name 

Date
/          /

Name 

Date
/          /

It is an offence under section 118 of the Liquor Control Reform Act 
1998 (the Act) to make a statement that is false or misleading in 
relation to this application. An offence under section 118 of the Act 
carries a maximum penalty of 60 penalty units.

Liquor Control Reform Act 1998
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How to lodge this application and  
accompanying documents

By post to: 
Liquor Control Victoria 
PO Box 1019 
Richmond VIC 3121 

Via email: 
contact@liquor.vic.gov.au

What happens next

You will be sent a letter that confirms we have received your  
application and outlines any further information required. Once 
we have received all the required information and documents, 
your application will be determined.
You will be advised of the outcome in writing.

Privacy 
Liquor Control Victoria (LCV) is committed to protecting the  
privacy of your personal information. LCV endorses fair  
information handling practices and uses information in  
compliance with its obligations under the Privacy and Data 
Protection Act 2014 (Vic). Personal information collected 
from you is only used for the purposes of the application for 
the licence or permit and/or legislation administered by LCV. 
Personal information is not disclosed to third parties unless re-
quired or authorised by law, or with your consent. As part of the 
application process, information provided may be forwarded to 
and retained by Victoria Police.

mailto:contact%40liquor.vic.gov.au?subject=

	Text Field 2: 
	Text Field 9: 
	Text Field 4: 
	Text Field 10: 
	Text Field 12: 
	Text Field 19: 
	Text Field 21: 
	Text Field 6: 
	Text Field 24: 
	Text Field 7: 
	Text Field 3: 
	Text Field 5: 
	Text Field 8: 
	Text Field 13: 
	Text Field 14: 
	Text Field 15: 
	Text Field 16: 
	Text Field 17: 
	Text Field 26: 
	Text Field 28: 
	Text Field 27: 
	Text Field 29: 
	Text Field 18: 
	Text Field 23: 
	Text Field 11: 
	Text Field 20: 
	Text Field 22: 
	Check Box 3: Off
	Check Box 5: Off


